

Monday 14th December 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are writing to inform you of the exciting news that Miss Prior is getting married over the Christmas holiday period. This is such a wonderful event in Miss Prior's life and as such has decided to move to the North West of the country begin married life with her new husband.

Although this is a sad time for St Charles as we say goodbye to a member of our school family, we are pleased to tell you that we have secured an experienced teacher to join our team and become the Year 5 class teacher. Ms Bettany has a wealth of primary school teaching experience and is very excited to be working with the children in the New Year. Over the course of the week, she will be in school so that she can meet the children and spend time with them before they break up for the Christmas holidays.

We wish Miss Prior all the best for her future and will always keep her and her new husband in our thoughts and prayers as they start their married life together.

Thank you for continued support

Mrs Woodmansey and Mr Foster

Co-Heads of School



